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Fairtrade Fortnight 2018
Dear Parents/Carers, 

This year Fairtrade Fortnight runs from 26th February – 11th March with the theme ‘Come on in’. Pupils will be creating a Fairtade entrance to their classrooms and will be learning more about the food they eat and where it comes from. They will also be entering East Renfrewshire’s competition to design a Fairtrade Shopping Bag!
To promote Fairtrade products we will be running another of our successful Fairtrade tuck shops throughout Fairtrade Fortnight at 1pm on:
· Wednesday 27th February  and Friday 2nd March
· Wednesday 7th March and Friday 9th March
We will be selling snacks, small toys and gifts. Your child can bring in money on these dates if they wish to buy some Fairtrade products.
In addition, to celebrate the beginning of Fairtrade Fortnight, pupils can come to school on Monday 26th February wearing their uniform and additional items in green and blue to represent the colours in the Fairtrade logo.
Thank you,

The Fairtrade Committee
